
At St Bernard’s we are always looking for ways to be more
sustainable. We would like to repurpose milk bottles to create
an igloo for our playground (like this but bigger)

To do this we need your help to collect milk bottles.

● 4 pint milk bottles
● Labels removed
●Washed out/clean

Milk bottles can be dropped off in the box at the front of
school.

Thank you
Miss Reid


